*
AMERICAN JEWISH
ARCHIVES
6406 4 b

:‘1.> ;¥ ¥o

2, >

” X
3>y

THE JACOB RADER MARCUS CENTER OF THE

AMERICAN JEWISH ARCHIVES

Preserving American Jewish History

MS-603: Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum Collection, 1945-1992.
Series G: Speaking Engagements. 1975-1992

Box 108, Folder 5, American Jewish Committee [Seattle, Wash.].
21 March 1979.

3101 Clifton Ave, Cincinnati, Ohio 45220
(513) 221-1875 phone, (513) 221-7812 fax
americanjewisharchives.org



THE AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE

date
to
from

subject

Yiard, 7
10/9/78

M. Tanenbaum

Terry Kulka - CSD Seattle —J <&

Your visit to Seattle March 21,1979

I understand that you will be in Seattle on
March 21 giving a talk at Congregation Herszl
Ner Tamid on Mercer Island, Washington. The
Seattle Chapter would be most pleased if you
would be able to find the time to meet with
the Chapter Board of Directors and select chapter
leaders while you are ih the Pacific Northwest.
If you could please let me know what times you
might have available to meet with the loecal
leadership I will set up a meeting at yair
convenience,

Thank you = I look forward to meeting you in
March.

cc: Harold Applebaum
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JEWISH EDUCATION COMMITTEE

Jewish Federation of Greater Seattle

525 SECURITIES BUILDING, SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98101 (206) 622-8211

March 27, 1979

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 E. 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum:

Once again may | express the delight of the entire Seattle
Jewish community in having you speak to us at Herzl-Ner
Tamid Conservative Congregation on March 2ist. The
accolades that have been given to you by the people who
were fortunate enough to hear you have been numerous and
sincere.

Do hope that your trip to Germany was productive and
that you may, hopefully, have a bit of time to rest
and catch your breath before you're once again traveling.

We would very much like to take you up on your most
kind offer to intervene for us. Cantor Colbert has
called Genesis regarding the films and we are unable
to arrange for a preview. Anything you can do to
help us in this matter will be most appreciated.

Looking forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

:ég: f ﬁ//é??«m%

Kay E# Pomerantz,Director
Jewish Education Committee
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Laurence B. Finegold  Gail L. Stagman l (L d I Kay E. Pomerantz, Director
Co-Chairpersons (206) 232-7115
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*E IN i Honor America

o A Program of the American Historic and Cultural Society, Inc.
*’4{4!‘*
927 National Press Building
Washingron, D.C. 20045

Telephone: 202-628-3 400

August 10, 1979

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum

Director

National Inter-religious Affairs
The American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York, N.¥Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum:

We are endeavoring to complete our records

of the 1979 program to Honor America and

have transcribed your Honor America Scripture
reading form a tape recording. The text is
enclosed.

Would you kindly review and make any corrections
or changes as you see fit. We then will have it

re-typed and have it available for requests
as well as for our archives.

With many thanks and best personal regards.

Sincerel

Jgkn P. Cosgrove

Vincent T. Wasilewski

Executive Director:
John P. Cosgrove






